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OFFICIAL 

Brighton Road and Edwards Street 
Junction upgrade 
Site investigation works 
 
The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly funded $40 million (50:50) to be spent in the 
Holdfast Bay region. $30 million will be allocated to upgrade the Brighton Road and Edwards Street junction at 
South Brighton, and the Brighton Road, Wattle Street and Dunrobin Road intersection at Hove. $10 million will 
be allocated to upgrade the Automatic Train Protection (ATP) system on the Seaford line.  
 
We received valuable feedback from the local community over the last several months. This feedback will help inform 
the detailed design, and we thank everyone who provided feedback. Once an updated concept design is ready, we will 
provide further updates.  

Upcoming works 
In order to progress with the design development, site investigation works will be undertaken in the vicinity of the junction 
in the coming weeks. These works are expected to be complete by late 2022, weather permitting.  

Service locating works are being undertaken at the intersection of Brighton Road and Edwards Street. These works 
involve service locating equipment to detect any underground services and potholing works.  

The majority of these works will be undertaken during the day between 7am and 7pm, Monday to Saturday. To safely 
undertake this work, some night works may be required. Night work hours are from 7pm to 6am.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. Where night 
works are required, this includes scheduling intrusive works during the early evening where possible.  
 
The junction will remain open to traffic at all times, however temporary lane and speed restrictions may be required 
when workers are on site. Temporary footpath detours may also be required. If this is the case, directional signage will 
be in place to guide people walking and riding. Bus stops will not be impacted. Please take extra care when workers are 
on site. Observe traffic management signs, speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through 
the area.  

Access to properties and businesses in the area will be maintained at all times during works. Access through the area 
for emergency services will also be maintained at all times. In the event that private property access is impacted, we will 
contact you directly ahead of these works occurring.  

Further Information 
For more information, or to register for project updates, please: 

 visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad 
 call 1300 794 880 
 email DIT.BrightonRoad@sa.gov.au  

 

Kind Regards, 
Brighton Road and Edwards Street Junction Upgrade project engagement team 


